
 
 

 
 

   DENSDECK PRICE INCREASE 
 
 
 
JANUARY 26, 2011 
 
 
 
TO: GENFLEX VALUED CUSTOMERS  
  
 
RE: Georgia-Pacific Gypsum DensDeck® Roof Boards  
 
The prices for Georgia-Pacific DensDeck®, DensDeck® Prime, and DensDeck® 

DuraGuard Roof Board products will increase for the U. S. Market.  New pricing will 

be effective for shipments on and after April 1, 2011.  We expect that this notice 

will provide the information and lead time necessary for future quotes on jobs. 

    

Products Increase Amounts 

All DensDeck, DensDeck Prime, $10.00 per msf or $1 / Square 

and DensDeck DuraGuard                  

 

Thank you for your continued support of GenFlex Roofing Systems.  If you have any 

questions, please contact your local territory sales manager.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eric Ziemba 
General Manager 
GenFlex Roofing Systems 
 


